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I strongly oppose this bill. This will increase the expenses for our elections and cause 

tremendous confusion. Other states that have tried this have reported confusion and 

election integrity issues. Oregon already has enough of a battle with getting people to 

participate in the elections. We need not complicate it or add any reason to distrust 

the process.  


